
(863) 946-0711 
FAX (863) 946-2988 

February 13, 2018 

P.O. Box 399 

CITY OF MOORE HAYEN 
MOORE HAVEN, FL 33471 

RE: Docket No. 20170215-EU- Review of electric utility hurricane preparedness and 

restoration actions 

The City of Moore Haven is a member of the Florida Municipal Electric Association 

(FMEA), which is participating with all of Florida's electric utilities in storm hardening 

research through the Public Utility Research Center at the University of Florida. Under 

separate cover, FMEA is providing the FPSC with a report of research activities. For 

further information, contact Amy Zubaly, Executive Director, FMEA, 850-224-3314, ext. 

1, or azubaly@publicpower.com. 

Should you require any additional information, please feel free to contact me at (863) 

946-0909. 

Jerri Lynn Schlueter 
Public Works Director 




